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Dear Parents, 

We are immensely proud of how hard Year 6 have worked in order to feel prepared to sit their SATs next week. 

Their hard work and effort is really paying off and they are now very much ready to sit the statutory 

assessments. 

A reminder of the day each paper will take place is below: 

Monday 12th May – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Tuesday 13th May – Reading 

Wednesday 14th May – Maths arithmetic and reasoning paper 2 

Thursday 15th May – Reasoning paper 3 

In the event of an absence or lateness in SATs week, please contact the school office at your earliest 

convenience. We will have to take extra steps so that your child can still sit the paper and the earlier we know, 

the easier this is to do.  

We will be offering all children the opportunity to arrive at school each morning from 8am. This ensures a 

relaxed start to the day and time with friends before they sit the papers. Breakfast will be provided for all 

children. The breakfast will not be a booster session and children are not required to complete work whilst 

enjoying their breakfast. If your child is arriving after 8.30am, please kindly ensure they have had breakfast. 

There will be no homework set this weekend. We would like children to enjoy time with their families and relax 

before a busy week. However, should children feel they want to do some work, they will have their CGP books. 

We would encourage children to have an early night on Sunday to ensure they are rested and have had a good 

sleep before the tests start.  

On Friday 16th May, the children will be enjoying a well-deserved SATs party. Weather permitting, this will be a 

picnic lunch at school followed by an afternoon at the park. If the weather is not kind, alternative 

arrangements will be made for the afternoon at school. You do not need to send your child in with a lunch on 

this day. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for the support they have given children at home to 

help prepare for SATs. We know how beneficial it is for the children when we all work together.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Gabriel and Mrs Shaw 
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